
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Thomas K. Duane

Promoting Literacy and Better Quality of Life at 30th Street Men’s

Shelter

THOMAS K. DUANE  February 8, 2012

Last year, I and members of my staff joined the inspired initiative spearheaded by Carol

Rinzler and Louis Dankberg to donate magazine subscriptions to the 30th Street Men’s

Shelter.  Simple, relatively inexpensive gestures such as donating magazine subscriptions

can dramatically improve the shelter residents’ quality of life.  As I renew my magazine

subscriptions, I ask that you also consider renewing yours or donating a new one if you have

not done so already.  Subscriptions should be addressed to Frank Rivera, Director, 30th Street

Men’s Shelter, 400-430 East 30 Street, New York, NY 10016. 


